VCI Express

A bi monthly update on what is happening with the Vital Church Initiative at Nardin Park Church



Marketing and Communications Team Chooses New Church Logo



What has happened in last few weeks?

- A special Facilities Town Hall Informational Meeting was held on June 23rd with the latest construction updates
 for the new bathrooms, offices and sanctuary renovations. It was recorded on Facebook Live and you can
 watch it on the Nardin Park Facebook page.
- The 27 member launch team for the new worship service is busy planning a community wide splash event for the end of the summer/start of fall. A splash event is a community wide event where we expect, plan for and invite more than 100 new people and we intentionally build connections to Nardin Park ministries at this event. Stay tuned for more details on this upcoming splash event
- Cares and Prayers, church wide prayer team was commissioned on June 30th. Starting in August, there will be a weekly prayer focus for everyone to pray about in the worship bulletin, and on Nardin Park social media.

What is coming up next?

- The next all church town hall meeting will be September 22, 2019 after worship until 1 p.m. Lunch and childcare provided.
- Construction of new restrooms, office renovations slated to start July 8th.

A Nugget of Wisdom for Growing Churches

Growing churches are focused on building bridges to the community to connect with people and make it easier for people to connect with Jesus. When obstacles are blocking the bridge, or making it harder for people to cross, growing churches move those obstacles. Each person in a growing church sees himself or herself as a bridge builder for Christ.